
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th March 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
PE Kit Consultation 
 
From September 2015 we are proposing to introduce a new PE kit as part of the whole school 
uniform.  Year 11 students would be exempt from this change. 
 
When we originally opened the school in 2011 we were very conscious of keeping costs down for 
parents and as such we kept the PE kit as simple as possible (black bottoms / white top).  Although 
students are adhering to this policy, there is much disparity over the types of PE kit worn and the 
proposed move to a new kit will introduce much needed standardisation and will help enormously in 
improving the smartness of uniform for physical education. 
 
The proposals are as follows: 
 
Kit Requirements (minimum 1 from each 

section) 
Tops Black polo shirt with school logo 

Black / purple reversible long-sleeved top 
with school logo 

Bottoms Black tracksuit bottoms with purple trim and 
school logo 
Black shorts with school logo 

Socks Long purple socks 
Footwear Trainers  
Football boots  Boys only (girls optional) 
 
A basic kit (shorts, polo shirt and socks) would cost just less than £20 for a small size and £23 for a 
large size.  All kit would be supplied by Natasha’s uniform shop in Huddersfield.  
 
We would welcome any thoughts or comments that you may wish to put forward on the proposed 
change.  If you would like to respond to this consultation, please do so in writing to me by Tuesday 
31st March 2015. 
 
I will confirm the consultation outcomes by letter before we break at the end of Spring Term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Loz Wilson 
Head Teacher 


